
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Coming up next week 
Learning focused 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

  Spelling  
Times tables- these need to be called out in random 
order! 2,5,10,3,4,8’s  
Mathletics  

I hope you have enjoyed our project outcome this week and it was lovely to see you all at parents’ evenings. The children were great 
when making their Greek flatbreads and tzatziki! This week it was April fools; I had told the children that we needed to prepare a 
section of the grass for sports day. To do this, they had to use their school scissors. The concerning part is, they all were perfectly 
happy to do this and completely believed me! :D 

We are moving from looking at statistics in maths to learning how to identify shapes next term. We will talk about vertices and 
edges and how we can use these to identify a shape. We will also be talking about the difference between 2d and 3d shapes. Please 
keep practicing the times tables and spellings, this is crucial to helping the children in their learning. 

I have loved seeing the homework come in. There are some creative pieces, and I have loved the range of activities that have come 
in!  

Any unnamed jumpers and bottles will be sent to lost property at the end of the day. Happy Easter and have a lovely half term! 



 

 

 

 

 

 


